digital@dpc.nsw.gov.au Webform Stokes From: To:

RE: Adaptive Reuse Of The Royal Hall Of Industries Saturday, 13 July 2019 8:13:31 PM Subject:

Date:



Title	Mr
First Name	Andrew
Last Name	Cass
Phone	0420436380
Email	andyjc@iinet.net.au
Street Address	330 Little Dowling Street, Paddington
Suburb	Sydney
State	nsw
Postcode	2021
Subject	RE: Adaptive Reuse Of The Royal Hall Of Industries
Type of Enquiry	comment
Message	Adaptive Reuse Of The Royal Hall Of Industries Application No: SSD-9726 Location: 1 Driver Avenue, Moore Park, Sydney NSW Applicant: Sydney Swans Limited The Honourable Rob Stokes MP Minister For Planning and Public Spaces or Independent Planning Commission Dear Mr Stokes, I am a long-time resident of our city, and I am writing to express my concern about recent discussion and the pending decision to remove the seven trees at 1

I understand that the decision is being considered to provide a new High-Performance Sports and Community Centre for the Sydney Swans. I object to this proposal.

These trees are very large, old and well established. Please consider that trees bring energy savings by moderating heat in commercial areas.

The creation of parking spaces and the Increased daily traffic from the cars of 206 staff, will increase energy costs by increasing temperatures and air pollution, and will decrease surrounding property values.

I am concerned for the annual Sydney Gay And Lesbians Mardi Gras after parade party. The local, interstate and international LGBTQ community be affected by the loss of access to the Royal Hall Of Industries . There will be a loss of space at the yearly party.

It will also deprive Sydney of one more venue to enjoy live music.

I have never made any reportable political donations.

I am looking forward to your response. Sincerely,

Mr Andrew Cass

Attachments	
I would like a response	Yes
I would like to receive regular updates from the NSW Government	No